
 
 

 

 

 

 
RESULTS OF THE TECHNICAL EVALUATION FOR THE 

UPGRADING AS PROFESSIONAL MECHANICAL ENGINEER 
 
 
 
 

            The Professional Regulation Commission (PRC) announces that 19 passed the 
Technical Evaluation for the Upgrading as Professional Mechanical Engineer given by the 
Board of Mechanical Engineering in Manila this October 2017.   
 
 The members of the Board of Mechanical Engineering who conducted the Technical 
Evaluation are Engr. Jesus M. Redelosa, Chairman; Engr. Fernando S. Guevara and 
Engr. Mirardo C. Malazarte, Jr., Members. 
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